
Date: Mon, Jul 29, 2024 
Subject: Commendation for Captain Hogan 

Hi Fire Chief Mahoney, 

I want to highlight the outstanding efforts of Captain Hogan from the Ross Valley Fire Department. 

On July 4th, I received a call from Redwood Security informing me that my commercial building was 
flooding and that Ross Valley Fire was responding. I contacted RVFire to let them know that the Sleepy 
Hollow parade, where I live, had taken over Butterfield, and it might take me a while to get there. 

When I arrived 90 minutes later, I found that Captain Hogan and another engineer (Rob?) had stayed to 
clear out most of the water while waiting for me. Their work significantly eased the restoration process 
and saved me a major headache. 

Please extend my gratitude to them! 

 



September 2024

Email to Chief Mahoney

Dan,
I am very grateful for two of your incredible fireman, Scott and Sid, who helped address elevated gas levels at
our home today. They were thorough, thoughtful, patient and gracious as they helped a concerned father of
three. We are so grateful. If there is anything I can do personally to help the department, please let me know.
Warm regards,
Michael


